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The city council voted at the April 13th meeting to go ahead and 
have free dump days as originally planned since the county 
cancelled dump days for Ottawa county. The city is picking up the 
extra cost of this since county is not involved. We will also be 
accepting tires at the city shop. There will be a trailer to put them 
on. Please put your items in the appropriate dumpsters and not on 
the ground. As always, nothing-with freon is allowed in the 
dumpsters. This dump day is for the residents of the City of 
Bennington ONLY. 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
Any contractor doing work on your home, must be licensed through 
the City of Bennington and provide Liability insurance with no less 
than $300,00 coverage per occurrence and $600,000 in 
aggregate. A license is $25.00 per year and is not pro-rated. It will 
expire on December 1st of each calendar year per ordinance #408. 
A application is available on the web site 
www.cityofbennington.com It will also serve as the license once it is 
signed by the city clerk. A copy of this license must be on the job 
site during the project. If you would like more information on the 
regulations, the ordinance #408, in its entirety is on the website or 
on file in the city office. Violations of this ordinance will result in a 
fine of $100.00 per occurrence. If you are a contractor, please get 
your license fill out the application ASAP! 



ATTENTION 
If you are needing any help during this time, there are many 
resources available to help. The city office has been given many 
different organizations that can offer assistance for many different 
needs. Please call the city office and I can give you a list. 


